
HOLIDAY ISLAND SUBURBAN IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

will hold a 
 

SPECIAL MEETING via Zoom 
https://zoom.us/j/94180987284   

 

Monday, July 6, 2020 - 9:00 a.m. 
 

Because of the rapid growth of COVID-19 in NW Arkansas, the Board of 
Commissioners is holding a Special Meeting using the internet meeting 
service “Zoom”. You may participate in the meeting by copying and pasting 
this link into your browser’s address bar – https://zoom.us/j/94519949514 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


